
The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, November 
3, 2022, in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville. 
 

 PRESENT: JoAnn Clark, Chair 
  Mirchelle Enright, Vice Chair 
ABSENT:  Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 

 
  

The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:30 A.M. 
A moment of silence was observed.   
 
 The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting on October 6, 2022 
having been reviewed by the Board were approved and signed. 
 
 This was a short meeting during which registrar and Board 
discussed the logistics for next Tuesday’s election. Board will 
meet staff at office at 4:30 am to deliver ballots, voting 
machines, and poll books to precincts. Dennis and JoAnn will go to 
precincts, 0101 and 0201, Mirchelle will go to 0401, and the 
registrar will go to 0301 and 0501. Board will also make visits 
during the day.   
 
  Board adjourned the meeting after unanimously agreeing to 
meet again at 10:30 A.M. on November 9th, 2022,to conduct the 
Canvass of the November 8th, 2022, General Election. 
  
                          
 

_____________________________             
                         Dennis O’Hara, Secretary 
 
 
_________________________ 
 
 
_________________________ 


